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December 6, 2010  
 
Mindy Mumford 
NJDEP Office of Community Relations 
PO Box 413 
Trenton, NJ 08625-0413  
 
 
As the Executive Director of the grassroots non-profit organization Pompton Lakes 
Residents for Environmental Integrity (PLREI), we seek to apply to the New Jersey 
Department of Environmental Protection for a Technical Assistance Grant (TAG) for 
DuPont Pompton Lakes Works site (Site ID: 2177; PI Number:  007411) at 2000 
Cannonball Road in Pompton Lakes, New Jersey.   
 
Founded in 2010, PLREI is a state not-for-profit grassroots organization committed to: 
• promoting a clean environment 
• educating and involving residents 
• resolving environmental and health issues 
• improving the quality of life in our community.  
 
We represent residents of approximately 450 homes in Pompton Lakes who are 
dealing with environmental contamination and vapor intrusion issues in association 
with the abovementioned site.   
 
We plan to use any awarded grant to obtain technical assistance in interpreting site-
related documents, to review future technical documents, and to disseminate our 
findings to the public via public meetings. 
 
PLREI’s contact person will be myself, Regina Sisco, the Executive Director of the 
organization. 
 
We are enclosing a copy of the requested Public Notice printed in the Herald News 
on Saturday, December 3, 2010.  Once you approve our letter, PLREI will submit our 
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application for the DuPont Pompton Lakes Works site TAG as soon as possible.  
Please acknowledge your receipt of this letter.  Thank you.   
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Regina Sisco  
Executive Director 
Pompton Lakes Residents for Environmental Integrity  
www.plrei.org  
1.877.663.0911 
 
 




